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Atlantic City Adding Signage to Dog Waste Stations to 
Urge Residents to Utilize Them  

 
Atlantic City, N.J. (January 26, 2023) ς The City of Atlantic City Department of Public Works is in 

the process of adding signage to dog waste stations at every park throughout the city, in hopes 

of drawing more attention to these stations to encourage residents to utilize them.  

The first signage was set up in Horace J Bryant Park earlier this week. All parks are expected to 

have signs at each station by early Spring. 

άwŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ have pride in our parks, and cleaning up after your pet is a great way to 

ǎƘƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ ǇǊƛŘŜΣέ ǎŀƛŘ tǳōƭƛŎ ²ƻǊƪǎ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ /Ǌȅǎǘŀƭ [ŜǿƛǎΦ ά²ŜΩǾŜ ƘŜŀǊŘ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŀƛƴǘǎ ǘƘŀǘ 

ƻǿƴŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ƭŜŀǾƛƴƎ ǇŜǘ ǿŀǎǘŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻǳƴŘΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ ǘƘƛǎ ƳŀǘǘŜǊΣ ǿŜΩǊŜ ǘǊȅƛƴƎ ǘƻ do 

what we can to provide our residents with the proper tools. Pet waste runoff into storm drains 

ƛǎ ŀ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴ ƻŦ ƻǳǊǎΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘŀǘ Ŏŀƴ Ŝŀǎƛƭȅ ōŜ ŦƛȄŜŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǇǊƻǇŜǊ ŘƛǎǇƻǎŀƭΦέ 

The Department of Public Works is also in the process of purchasing additional biodegradable 

bags for each dog waste station.  
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